Andrew Holmes — Amendment to statement provided by Mr Holmes
via email 23/11/17

Council staff seconded to work with Tie were selected for their ability and energy and
willingness to engage with the project and worked well beyond any contracted input.
They also through the length of time they were associated with the Tram provided a
valuable continuity of experience for the Council.

TRI00000186_0001



